
Welcome Back to Nursery! 

We have had a busy and exciting start to the New Year in Nursery School.  In Sunflowers we are continuing to focus on 

Maths and Literacy at group times. Through active and fun opportunities, our children are learning all about shapes, as 

well as alliteration and rhyming words. Please see the noticeboard in Nursery for more information.  

 

In Daisies, we have been welcoming new children and settling back into nursery routines. Children that attended in the 

Autumn Term 2019 and before have been helping to teach daily routines and forming new friendships.  

 

Book Bag Reminder 

Please ensure that you return your Child’s Book bag to Nursery each week. The Children change their books as part of a 

group activity with their friends; therefore it is important that books are returned on a weekly basis, on the day specified. 

 

New School Website 

Bloomsbury Nursery School has a new Website, including a Parent App which you can download.  We would  really like 

you to take a look and let us know what you think.  We welcome any suggestions you might have about further infor-

mation on our website.  

Follow us on Facebook          

 

Please like and share our  

Facebook page 

 

School Website:   

www.bloomsburynurseryschool.co.uk 

https://www.bloomsburynurseryschool.co.uk/


Diary Dates: 

Chinese New Year Celebrations  

and  

Website/ Parent App  Consultation 

Wednesday 22nd January  

9am - 10am and 12.30pm-1:30pm  

 

Teacher Training Day— Tuesday 4th February  

Nursery will be closed to all children on this day 

 

Half Term Holiday  - Friday 14th February 

Back to Nursery  - Monday 24th February 

 

   

 

 

We go out in All Weather! 

Being outside helps the children to learn in many 

different ways.  Cold weather helps to; kill germs, 

develop strong movements and muscles and  

promotes good health. Children are also able to 

learn lots of essential physical skills.  

 

Can you please provide warm clothes and wellie 

boots for your child at nursery. 

Also, please bring spare clothes to nursery, 

as children may get wet or muddy.  

Wednesday Afternoon Home Time 

 
Could we please remind all parents to collect 
their child/ren at 3:20pm every Wednesday 

 
Thank you 

Family Support  

Drop in Session 

Appointment needed 

Every Wednesday morning 

9am—12pm 

 

Jobs Club 

Every Tuesday Afternoon 

1pm—3pm 

ESOL Classes 

Every 

Friday Morning 

9.30am—11.30am 

In the Learning Hub 

At Nursery 

Please ask the office 

(Hardeep or Craig) for  

further details 

Chinese New Year is on  Saturday 25th January 2020, it is the Year of the 

Rat 

 

 

 

 

Recent years of the Rat are: 1924, 1936, 1948, 1960, 1972, 1984, 1996, 

2008, 2020.  


